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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

 

 

Dear Sir 

 

LETTER IN SUPPORT OF AN APPLICATION FOR FUNDS TO CONSTRUCT A TWO 

STOREY CLASSROOM BLOCK AT GOD’S LOVE HOUSE, KIBWA, KAMPALA 

 

I, first heard of and visited God’s Love House (GLH) at Kibwa, north west of 

Kampala in 2014.  My mission on behalf of an Australian NGO was to investigate 

the present and future building needs of the orphanage and school.  My November 

14 report contained a cost estimate for renovation works at GLH and labour 

requirements to undertake that work.  The Australian NGO after considering the 

report felt that it could not immediately commit to this renovation work.  

In 2015 my local friends agreed to support a Tasmanian scheme that three of us 

could return in November 2015 and undertake the renovation works.  During our 

visit GLH was able to purchase some more land and this land now provides it with 

the opportunity to expand and erect a new 2-storey classroom block on it.  The 

present financial situation is that there is hardly sufficient donor income to cover 

recurrent costs and therefore GLH has to look to funding agencies for this capital 

investment.   

My role as GLH honorary project manager has given me the opportunity to meet 

and get to know the staff and the co-founder of GLH over these past two years.   I 

have a very high regard for all of them.  I strongly support their application for 

funding.   

I am willing to assist you via an Internet connection in your review of this funding 

request for any questions or additional information.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

David Meadows MA MPM PMP 

Project Manager 


